
  

 
STAFF REPORT TO THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE:   Regular Meeting of February 26, 2019 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

SUBMITTED BY:   David Biggs, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT:  Update on the Clock Tower 

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Receive Report, Discuss, and Provide Direction, if any. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT OF RECOMMENDATION: None as a result of this item.  

 

DISCUSSION:  The City Council recently asked for an update on the clock tower located on City 

property on Sycamore between the Highway 80 overpass and the entrance to the Creekside shopping 

Center. This feature was constructed on City property by the original developer of the Creekside 

shopping center. In a prior iteration, the tower featured signs for businesses in the shopping center. 

Over time, those were removed and the tower just featured a clock, which has not worked for many 

years.  

 

As part of a recent proposal for the installation of a digital display sign on the same property, that 

developer had also proposed to restore the tower and clock to working order.  That proposal did not 

proceed.  

 

At this point, there are no active plans to address the Clock Tower. 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 

None 

 



  

 

Financial Impact 

Description:  

 

Funding Source:  

 

     

Budget Recap: 

 Total Estimated cost: $ New Revenue: $ 

 Amount Budgeted: $ Lost Revenue: $ 

 New funding required: $ New Personnel: $ 

 Council Policy Change:   Yes      No   

 


